
CALL TO WORSHIP

PSALM 119:12-16

HYMNS

162 "WONDERFUL, MERCIFUL SAVIOR"

91 "THE LOVE OF GOD"

176 "BE THOU MY VISION"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING

EXODUS 20:1-17

HYMNS

36 "IMMORTAL, INVISIBLE"

5 "HOW GREAT THOU ART"

272 "THE POWER OF THE CROSS"

MESSAGE

"REDEMPTION BRINGS RESPONSIBILITY"  

EXODUS 20:7-26

PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN

116 "REJOICE, THE LORD IS KING"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES

12 June |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)

9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study

Fellowship Groups 

9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday

School/Teens 

11am

*Please see the

Information Desk for

locations and details.

All-Church Luncheon

12:30pm

Everyone is invited.

Donations will be

accepted to help cover

food costs.

Afternoon Service 

1:30pm

New Members Joining 



C A L E N D A R

I T E M S
E V E N T S

Wednesday 

Bible Study for the whole

family: "Applying the Ten

Commandments to Daily

Life"

7pm

(Kids 4 Truth & Teen Bible

Study will resume in the fall)

Saturday

Men's Breakfast & Work

Projects

8:30-11:30am

Please sign up on the

bulletin board if you plan to

attend.

THIS WEEK: 25 June

Youth Event 

1 July

Canada Day Picnic

Deville North Cooking Lake Community Hall

10am-5pm

17-21 July

Vacation Bible School

6:30-8:30pm

Please contact Pastor Mark if you would like to help.

Donations of nut-free (peanut and tree nut),

individually packaged candy are also needed, and

can be brought to the church office until July 3.

Actual Budget

General  Offerings $303,099 $316,667

Other Income $24,155 $23,333

Total Income $327,254 $340,000

Total Disbursements $339,241 $338,346

Current Operating Status: ($11,987)

$21,732 to Ukrainian Churches

$12,450 to Kolts (Missionaries in

Poland) for Refugee Ministry

$3,500 to Caleb Neumann for

North Africa Missions Work

$27,600 to Mortgage/Land

In Addition to General Offerings:

 FINANCIAL UPDATE (JAN-APR)



M I S S I O N A R Y

U P D A T E

T H E  K O L T S

I N  P O L A N D

Jer. 33:3 “Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and shew thee great and
mighty things, which thou knowest not.“
 

Dear Friends,
 

  Thank you all so much for your unbelievable interest, giving, and prayer. I’m writing

more often because I have more people writing me and asking for updates. As we

wrote in our last update. Alexander took a load of humanitarian aid including items

that are not available in Ukraine to western Ukraine to put on a semi. However,

when he arrived, there was a semi-trailer loaded with food and essentials, but there

was no driver. The previous driver was on the road for six days and needed a rest.

Alexander then drove the semi himself to his hometown and to the distribution

center at his church. He arrived Saturday afternoon and was able to spend a

Sunday in his home church. On the way back to Poland he brought back 3 women

and 4 children from his town. Since our house is at full capacity, we organized

accommodations for them in a nearby hostel. Alexander’s church has had some

contact with these women and have started to evangelize them. Please pray for

their salvation and for us as we minister to them, and for Alexander as he is

organizing and traveling often to bring supplies and help to his people. We

organized another humanitarian aid that he took to Ukraine and then worked on his

farm for three weeks and safely returned early this week. His family was very glad to

see him back, however he is planning to go back soon. 

  As far as our other ministries are concerned, we are doing well. There is a new

couple attending our church and we are also planning a church retreat soon. We

are looking forward to our camps and we have 30 children signed up so far. We are

praising God for such a large number of people interested already. We are almost

fully booked and have all our staff in place already. This year we will have a junior

camp and one family camp. The preschools are doing well but we do have two

teachers leaving us in the summer. Please pray as we need to hire new Polish

teachers as well English teachers. Genesis preschool will also celebrate its 10th

anniversary in October and we are excited to celebrate all that God has done. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Kris and Mariola Kolt



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE

780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS

PASTOR

587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND

FAMILY PASTOR

587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL

PASTORAL INTERN

587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU

CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR

587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is

located by the church

office door.  E-transfer is

also available. From your

bank's website, select

the e-transfer feature.

The email address to

transfer to is                          

donations@meadowlands

baptist.com. Your

donation will be

automatically accepted,

and you will receive a

confirmation of the

transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR

EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at

meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB

Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com

Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device

and type in our member ID or code to get started.

Member ID: meadowlands

Code ID#: 02371


